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May 18, 2023 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
       Information Letter no. 12-2023 

 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
Following the information letter no. 09-2023 from April 18, Ordinary Congress of 
our Confederation will be held in:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

To book your accommodation you need to complete a special “hotel form”, 
dedicated only for our Congress, and provide to the indicated email address.            
For your convenience I have attached the “hotel form” to this letter.  
 
 

 

 

 

 ……………………….. 
 Jacek SLUPSKI 

Secretary General 
 

HOTEL METROPOLO BY GOLDEN TULIP 
 

Orzechowa street no. 11, 30-422 Krakow 
 

Saturday, 24 June 2023 at 14.00 local time  
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